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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
The Board of Trustees will be considering acceptance of a donation from the Torrey 
Pines High School Foundation for batting cages installed in 2013.  The funds for the 
project were provided by a single donor to the Foundation.   
 
As part of the arrangement for the donation to the Foundation, the Foundation agreed to 
extend its sponsorship of facilities use within current administrative regulations allowing 
the foundations to use facilities at no charge to certain baseball clubs affiliated with the 
donor.   
 
Board members Salazar and Muir have asked for the memorandum of understanding to 
be made public prior to the Board’s consideration of the donation from the Foundation.  
The amended agreement entered into in 2015 is attached. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Board accept the donation of the Torrey Pines High School 
batting cages from the Torrey Pines High School Foundation, as shown on the attached 
report. 
 
FUNDING SOURCE:   
Not applicable 
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